2020 SCHOOL LAW SEMINARS, VIRTUAL STYLE

Dear Friends:

With so much uncertainty related to the re-opening of Missouri schools, Tueth
Keeney has decided to change its format for this year’s annual school law
seminars. Rather than full day seminars around the State, we’ve decided to host a
“seminar week.” This will allow you to attend the sessions that are of most interest
to you, your Board members and your administrators in the comfort of your office
or home and throughout the week. We still ask you to register for the sessions you
plan to attend so that we can send you a link for the webinar. And, of course,
please share this invitation with others in your organization or your friends in the
school community.

One thing remains certain. Tueth Keeney stands ready to serve you. We hope to
see you soon!

You friends at Tueth Keeney

Monday, August 10 9:00 - 10:30
e Legal Considerations for Online Learning
e COVID and Special Education

Tuesday, August 11 9:00 - 10:30
e Legislative Update
e Political Speech During an Election Year

Wednesday, August 12 9:00 - 10:30
e RIFs and Furloughs
e COVID-Related Leave Issues

Thursday, August 13 9:00 - 10:00
e Title IX Regulations

Registration links will be provided soon.
Check our website or sign-up for our mailing list for updates.
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